Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held on Tuesday, May 11th 2004 at 16 Brading Close commencing at 7.30pm.

Present:

Arthur Coleman (Chairman), Ernie Spray, Sid Powell, Denis Coleman, Ron & Connie Longley and Esther Carpenter.

Apologies for Absence:

Ron Powell.

Minutes of the Previous Meeting:

Having been circulated, these were taken as a correct record and adopted.

Matters Arising: None.

Financial Report:

The Bank balance remains at £868.20. Envelopes at 99p and stamps £2.52 have been purchased leaving £21.47 in petty cash.

The bank and receipt books were offered for inspection.

Dinner/Dance 2005:

Roy Canning S.E.T.A. and C.C. Bexley has agreed to propose the Fellowship. Bryan Heasman was very glad about wife Ann getting the ladies salver and has already sent her details for the citation which Esther said Tim Carpenter would do and she would also ask Ron Ball about proposing The Visitors.

The Chairman would contact John King about being Toastmaster.

Regarding our entertainment Arthur had spoken to The Wild Oats who said they would perform for us but thought last times chap was much better and would prefer him. The Chairman then contacted a lot of the others who were there and a large majority were of the same opinion so Esther has booked him at the cost of £140.00, £10 up on last time.

The Yelton Hotel have at last put their price up by 50p to £10. After consultation between the Chairman and Esther it was decided to keep ticket price the same as last time and make good any loss from our funds, at least for this time. The committee agreed with this action.

Esther was thanked for printing the tickets for us again at no cost to us.

Raffle prizes are to be provided by committee members with Esther purchasing more if required.

Flowers will be provided if and as required. Thanks are due to esther again for agreeing to print the menus.

Any Other Business:

None.

Date of Next Meeting:

This was arranged for Tuesday, January 18th 2005 to be held at 16 Brading Close at 7.30pm.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all.

18/1/05

The Meeting closed at 8.30pm.

Moleman

Signed

Chairman